
 
 

 

Friday 6th December 2019 
 

Children’s Handmade Christmas Gifts 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As the PTFA Christmas Fair has unfortunately had to be cancelled, we would still like you to have the 
chance to buy your child’s lovely handmade gift that they have been busy creating the last few 
weeks. 
 
If you would like to buy your child’s Christmas gift, please send £1.00 in a named envelope to your 
child’s class teacher (not the school office please) by Thursday 12th December. 
 
Children will then bring their Christmas gift home on Friday 13th December. 
 
All money will go to PTFA funds so thank you for supporting our amazing fundraising team! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms. Claire Westcott 
 


